
“Alone we can do so little; 
together we can do so much.” –Helen Keller
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	Shout Out Quote: Dear Jake, 

Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the values of Partnerships and Integrity. Karen Campbell wrote, “Thank you, Jake, for your willingness to take on being in charge of Zoom during the College Updates and Forums.  It also makes the process more fluid with you running the PowerPoints for those important college-wide meetings.  Your professionalism and technological knowledge has helped me many times perform my job duties.  Thank you for always being willing to help out!”  

Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place.  Your service in helping your colleagues is invaluable!





